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Care  — Volunteer

Commander
	 •	 Samuel Blow Jr.
	 •	 (215) 782-1674
Senior Vice Commander
	 •	 Leonard M. Johnson
Junior Vice Commander
	 •	 Stephen D. Lacey
Adjutant/Treasurer
	 •	 Harding Byrd
	 •	 (215) 549-2163
Chaplain

	 •	 James K. Chappelle
	 	 (215) 387-5785
Judge Advocate
	 •	 William R. Montgomery
Sergeant-at-Arms
	 •	 Donald O. Daniels
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NEWSLETTER

 

January 
Meeting

Jan. 24, 2011

A hearty welcome to sixteen (16) new members of Naomi Chapter 15. 
Joining our ranks since the last issue of the Newsletter were Comrades 
Zenola B. Blanding, Leonard K. Brundage, Robert D. Buckley, James 

J. Cannon, Peter A. Duca, Neil S. Foss, Theodore Hall, Charles D. Hudson, Gregory 
Nichols, Calvin R. Peters, Willie E. Smart, Gregory Turner, Kenneth Vann,  Harrison 
Walker, Howard R. White and Kenneth C. Whitefield. Welcome -  Come out and get 
involved. 

Sickness and Distress
Get well wishes to Comrades Herbert Jackson, Donald Daniels, Ronald Speight, Victor 
Smith, Eugene Alexander, Zenola Blanding and Gregory Cason who have been reported 
under the weather. We extend condolences and a last salute to the family and friends of 
Comrades Howard L. Jones, Thomas A. Mee, Theodore Milner, Clarence Richardson, 
Joseph J. Sinni, Sidney Sklarow, Joseph Stratos, Alpha C. Vallee, and Norman Wide-
man who passed away recently. They will be sorely missed. If you hear of sickness or 
distress give Chaplain Chappelle a call at 215 387-5785

Hospital Party Scheduled
On March 24, 2011Naomi Chapter 15 will sponsor a party for veterans recovering 
in the Philadelphia VA  Medical Center. On the agenda will be refreshments, bingo, 
canteen books and fun for alll. Members are urged to come out and support this effort. 
Help Naomi brighten the spirits of our comrades during a difficult time in their lives. 
The time is 7:00 p.m. and the location is the 3rd floor mutipurpose room of the Phila. 
VAMC. See you there.
Mid-Winter Conference Trip On Tap
Naomi Chapter 15 will sponsor a one (1) day trip to Washington DC on March 1, 2011 
in support of our National Commander's testimony before a joint  hearing of the Sen-
ate and House Veterans Affairs Committees. The trip will also allow all to schedule 
a meeting with their local congressional representative to lobby for their support of 
legislation of interest to veterans of America's wars. The bus will leave at 8:00 a.m 
from the the parking area in the Olney Plaza at Front and Olney. Ticket cost will be 
$40.00 and further information can be had by calling the chapter office and/or contact-
ing Trip Marshal Leonard Johnson 267 254-9097

Naomi Supports Bingo Machine Purchase
Naomi Chapter 15 supports the decision of the 7 Philadelphia area DAV chapters to 
purchase and donate to the Philadelphia VA Medical Center a new bingo machine. 
Scheduled to be delivered in January 2004, the new machine will replace an older one 
that died of old age This is further evidence of Naomi's committment to service the 
needs of our comrades in need..

M. L. King, Jr. Day
January 17, 2011

Newsletter Mailing Takes On New Face
Due to the high cost of production/distribution and a recent vote of the membership  
the Monthly planner has been discontinued. Naomi appreciates member response to 
our request for donations to our 'Newsletter Fund' and invites any and all comments 
on what future Newsletter mailings should look like.

New Naomi Office Mailing Address and Phone
See Above Under DAV Logo


